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I am writing this in favor of LD 1567. First of all, irradiating cannabis could change 
the molecular structure of some cannabis and make it hazardous to human 
consumption. More importantly, our current legal situation enables large MSOs to 
remediate prior to testing which is not only dangerous but unfair to smaller producers 
who strive to produce “clean” cannabis. I strongly suggest that the Committee for 
Veterans and Legal Affairs vote in favor of this bill. Thank you


